These four nurses have joined the hospital staff for a year’s work.
They are in the United States for two years under the Department of
State’s nurse exchange visitor program and have worked in Phila-
delphia hospitals for a year. Standing, left to right, are Narumon
Phitakpraiwan of Thailand, Aurelia Quitevis of the Philippines, and
Sodsri Boonyachoti, also of Thailand. Seated is Carolina del Rosario
of the Philippines. Others are expected here for work under the same

program.



Mrs, John Guerrant, left, and Mrs. William Sandusky, right, see these
four Filipino nurses off for a visit to one of the Charlottesville
precincts on election day. The nurses, who are on the hospital staff as
part of an exchange program, are Susana Martinez, Rebecca Catapang,
Felisa Bucoy and Tomasa Sunga. This trip was part of a new project
of a hospital auxiliary committee, designed to give foreign nurses,
wives of foreign house staff members, and others a view of the local
scene and institutions. A coffee hour is planned Dec. 3 from 10 a.m.
to noon to acquaint nonworking wives of house staff members with
the various auxiliary projects and with the hospital as a whole. Mrs.
Lester Wilson, president, and Mrs. Alice Bodine, director of volunteer
services, will address the group. Mrs. Guerrant and Mrs. Martin
Netsky are cochairmen of the new activity.



Miss Erlinda Pantaleon was one of 51 Filipino nurses on the University Hos-
pital staff who provided their friends and associates here an elaborate “thank
you” last month. The occasion was Filipiniana Night which featured folk
dancing, singing, costumes, exhibits and foods served to the several hundred
persons attending. Miss Roslyn Grino was chairman and mistress of ceremonies.
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